April 15, 2023

City of Sweet Home

Community and Economic Development Department
3225 Main Street

Sweet Home, OR 97386

Attention: Angela Clegg
Regarding: Abandonment of Redwood Street

I, the undersigned, agree and accept the abandonment of Redwood Street, from 53™ Avenue,
west toward Wiley Creek, City of Sweet Home, Oregon.
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\/John M. Cornell
559-920-5513
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Rachel F. Jetton | IRC:[D

5191 Redwood Street
Sweet Home, Oregon 97386

rachelflynn1969@gmail.com
941-451-0640

April 18, 2023

City of Sweet Home

Attention: Angela Clegg

Community & Economic Development
Department

3225 Main Street

Sweet Home, OR 97386

Regarding: Abandonment of Redwood Street
At Bill Ruby’s request, | am submitting this letter as acceptance of the city’s

abandonment for all future development of Redwood Street. The location for
which | am writing is west of 53rd Avenue in the City of Sweet Home.




	Redwood Vacation support letter_Cornell
	Redwood Vacation support letter_Jettson

